
 

 

 

Friday 3rd March  

Comic Relief Day 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 17th March we will be supporting Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day Campaign. Our chosen theme for this year is 

‘Do something funny for money’. We are therefore asking the children and staff to come to school with crazy hair. 

The children can also wear non-school uniform on this day.  

We will also be holding a cake sale at playtime. We would appreciate it if children could donate cakes to sell. Cakes 

should be brought in on the morning of Friday 17th March ready for the Pupil Leadership Team to sell at playtime. 

Please name any tins or boxes that you would like to be returned.  

Families will be asked for a suggested donation of £1 and then a contribution to purchase a cake at playtime.  

To find out more about Red Nose Day this year, you can visit https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday We are 

really looking forward to recognising and supporting this important cause with you. 

If you have any questions about the day, please contact myself or speak to your child’s class teacher who will be 

happy to help.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss A Hinson 

Associate Headteacher  


